
Public Notice 

 

On May 29, 2017, the City of Cisco will temporarily be changing back to free 

chlorine as the disinfectant in the City’s treated drinking water.  This temporary 

return to free chlorine is being made according to standard water treatment 

practices to help with water delivery system maintenance.  The City plans to begin 

distributing water with free chlorine residual on May 29, 2017.  The planned free 

chlorine maintenance period will last for 28 days.  On June 25, 2017, the City will 

revert back to the chloramine disinfection which is the normal method used by the 

City of Cisco for water system disinfection.  If you have questions about this 

planned water system maintenance event, please call Randy Johnson with the City 

of Cisco at 254-442-2671 or City Hall at 254-442-2111. 


